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25th Apr 2024 

Waheguru Ji Ka Khalsa, Waheguru Ji Ki Fateh 

Dear Sadh Sangat Ji, 

 

April Overview 

1. This year’s Vaisakhi was celebrated with active participation by our children. A week prior to 

the main programme, the children celebrated Vaisakhi celebrations on 6th April  with Rehrass 

Sahib and Kirtan. This was followed by various activities  arranged for them by the organisers 

at the langar hall. Overall it was good turn around. The MC thanks the organisers for arranging 

the activities and parents for bringing their children to take part and support the event. 

                          

2. Vaisakhi proper was celebrated with an Akhand Path commencing on 12th April and the Bhog 

ceremony on 14th April 2024. After the Akhand Paat Sahib de Bhog , Nishan Sahib Choley de 

Sewa was carried out on 14th April, again with the children leading the way through full 

participation. Our local  MP Carrie Tan was also present to grace the occasion. The MC thanks 

the Sangat for their sewa carried out during changing of Chola Sahib, and in particular the 

active participation of the children. 



 

 

 

3. As part of the Vaisakhi celebrations,  another noble cause was carried out by the organisers 

of Kids program. The organisers visited the homes of about Forty (40) Senior Citizen families 

on 20 April 2024, where the children were involved in handing over the hampers/ goodie 

bags to the recipients. The MC thanks the organisers for taking such an initiative to organise 

this event as well as the parents and well-wishers  for generous donations . 

 

Malacca trip for Sant Baba Shan Singh ji Barsi 



4. Arrangements have already been finalised for a bus to Malacca for Sangat  to attend Baba 

Sohan Singh ji Barsi from 24th May to 26th May. For more details, please contact our 

Gurdwara Manager. 

 

Dry Provision Donations  

5. The Management Committee of Gurdwara Sahib Yishun thanks all donors who have been 

actively donating dry rations every month. May Waheguru ji full fill their wishes. Given the 

increasing number of Indian students having langgar at Gurdwara as well as the execution of 

the LOP programme, it is hoped that more will join in supporting the langgar programme 

 

Programme for May 2024. 

6.  A copy of the programme for the month of May is attached. 

 

 

Yours In Sewa 

Sewadars 

Gurdwara Sahib Yishun 

 


